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25-8-2023 
 
 

OPENING OF THE SCHOOL OF BYZANTINE MUSIC 
2023-2024 

 
 
To the Teachers, Students and Committee Members 
of the School of Byzantine Music. 
 
Dear all, 
 

I welcome you to our new School Year 2023-2024 of the School of Byzantine Music of our Holy 
Archdiocese of Thyatira and Great Britain. 

The School will open for the new Academic Year on Monday, September 11, 2023. 
Classes starts on Monday, September 18, 2023. 
The Service of Agiasmos for the New School year will take place on Monday, September 18, 2023 at 

7pm at the Church of the Dormition of the Mother of God in Wood Green, by His Grace Archbishop of 
Thyatira and Great Britain, Nikitas. 

After the Service, coffee and snacks will be offered in the hall of Apostle Barnabas. 
May I kindly ask everyone to register early as soon as possible in September and settle the financial 

obligations to our School. 
I am pleased to announce that from this year, we will be in our own premises at 25a Trinity Road 

London N22 8LB, I wish to express my gratitude to our Archbishop, for this concession. 
We have a new email: thyateirabyzantinemusic@gmail.com and of course on our website 

www.byzantinemusic.co.uk  you will always find all our news and other information. 
I wish that this year our School will progress even more and that we will bring more students into the 

classes. 
  

I wish you all a Happy and Blessed New Academic year and every success to our School. 
 

The Director of the School 

 
Protopresbyter 

Joseph Paliouras 
 


